
Dear Ray , Michael ,Candy, Natalie and David 

I live at 4 Holloway Place , Curl Curl at the bottom of the cul de sac at the entrance to the park.

I have already given notice of my concerns however I now understand that there was a 
mistake made by the Council and that the process has to be started again .

I am very worried that the councillors are not fully aware of the consequences of erecting 
floodlights on these ovals.These are the only ovals on the Northern Beaches that don’t have a 
road running along the front with dedicated parking.

The floodlights will be erected in front of my house just over the fence in front of my children’s 
bedrooms.This is in direct contravention of my rights of quiet enjoyment .

The lack of parking will have catastrophic consequences to local residents in the evening…
can you imagine the noise and danger to children .This is totally different to all the other parks 
in the area.

The DA lodged has been totally misleading and risks the safety of local families.

I am writing to you because I hope you have the interests of your local constituents at 
heart .The other councillors are unlikely to know this particular area.

I would be grateful if you can let me know your opinions on this matter and advise me what I 
can do to ensure that this rather poorly administered proposal which has now become very 
difficult to address is quashed.

I understand Council has failed to undertake a traffic , safety , acoustic or parking study .

Please help me .

Kind regards

James
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Subject:
PLEASE HELP. DA 2020/1063 - Floodlights on Mike Pawley and Frank Graysons 
Ovals




